
SB 5054 - DIGEST
(AS OF SENATE 2ND READING 3/13/19)

Requires the department of health to: (1) Establish a 
reciprocity program for applicants for licensure or 
certification as a chemical dependency professional, mental 
health counselor, social worker, or marriage and family 
therapist in the state; and

(2) Explore options for adoption of an interstate 
compact supporting license portability for certain licensed 
professionals.


